Minutes of Meeting
April 14, 2001

Treasurers Report:
Beginning balance $4,498.22
Newsletter business donations 250.00
Old Business:

Tomie s still working with the county on the Mt Bailey issue.

Park fence:
It was decided that the fence would be installed on May 12 and May 19. Dan Lucy made
a suggestion that in our newsletter we request a cement mixer or post hole digger.

Entrance sign:
Our welcome to Burland sign at the Crow Hill entrance was found to be missing. Shirley
spoke to Dan Lucy and he had taken the sign. Sign may not be able to be repaired.

Newsletter:
The newsletter would be sent out before the May meeting. To update everyone: we had
15 business card donations for a total of $375.

New Business
[ have heard that we rec’d the Conservation Trust Fund grant of $5,000, although I have
not received anything definite on it. We will need to match 10% in our grant bank

account.

Respectfully submitted,

Shirley Franklin
Secretary



BCA MEETING
April 14, 2001

Set date for picnic so newsletter can be finished and sent out. Find someone to speak at
our meeting - possibly Mr Mlodzik, water commissioner.

Set date to install new fence.

Do we want to do a park clean-up this year - set date for that.



